
Salmon Hazard

This product contains pesticides 

that may harm salmon or steelhead. 
Use of this product in urban 

areas can pollute salmon streams. 

This point of sale notification 
was produced in compliance with a 

January 22, 2004 Court Order, 
to notify urban users about the 
potential for some pesticides 

to harm fish. 


